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25th September 2023 
 
Re: Mental Health Support Team Survey  
 
At Corby Technical School, we are proud to be working with the Mental Health Support Team, as the wellbeing of 
our students is of the upmost importance to us. Mental Health Support Teams (MHST) have been created to offer 
early intervention, low intensity mental health support within schools for children and young people with mild to 
moderate mental health difficulties. The MHST will also support our Mental Health Lead (Mrs Toye) to develop 
our whole school approach, as well as offering support and advice to education setting staff to identify the most 
appropriate services for their need and help liaise with other appropriate services. 
 
To support the work that they do, Northampton NHS trust have asked for feedback from parents, students, and 
CTS staff. This will be used to inform further roll-out of the Mental Health Support Team (MHST) in the school as 
well as providing advice to the Department for Health and Social Care ministers, deepening their understanding 
of what a high quality, impactful service looks like now and in future.  
 
The survey seeks insight into your understanding the provision that is already in place to support those needs in 
school, as well as finding out about areas in which you feel additional support would be beneficial. Your 
responses will be an important tool to improve mental health provision at Corby Technical School.  
 
The survey will take approximately 4 minutes to complete. Please click the link here to access the survey. If you 
wish to complete this survey, please do so before 12.00pm on Monday 9th October, as this is when we will be 
collecting the results. Please note that your feedback will be shared with the mental health support team and 
school. It is an anonymous and voluntary questionnaire, and you can choose not to complete the answers if you 
wish. All the information provided by you will be treated confidentially. 
 
 If you have any further questions relating to this, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
studentsupport@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Many thanks in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/HLczEdqRdf
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